
Maths
This term we will be following 

the White Rose maths 
curriculum.  We will be 

finishing our decimal unit, 
moving onto perimeter, area, 
statics and shape. They will 

also be continuing to 
concentrate on their times 

table knowledge.

History

The children will learn about the history of 
The Tudors! We are going to focus on 
putting events from this era of into 

chronological order, focus on Henry VII, his 
marriages and homes and also Tudor 

punishments. 

Term Five
Year 5

Off With Their Heads

Welcome Back to Year 5!
We have another exciting term ahead of us! If you 
have any questions please ask your child’s teacher, 

Miss Rowson, Mr Holliday and Mrs Taylor.

English

In English this term the 
children will be exploring 

various writing styles.  This 
will include; biographies, 

narratives, description and 
an informal letter.

Year 5’s focus text will be 
“Wild Boy’ by Rob Lloyd 

Jones. 

Recommended Reads
Spy Master: First Blood by Jan Burchett

The Secret Diary of Thomas Snoop, Tudor 
Boy Spy by Philip Ardagh

The Queen's Fool by Ally Sherrick

The Boy and the Globe by Tony Bradman

DT
The children will learn about 
how architectural style and 
technology has developed 

over time and then use this 
knowledge to design a 
building with specific 

features.



Term Five
Year 5

Off With Their Heads

Computing 
In computing pupils will be creating 
stop motion animations were they 
will plan and create their own short 

animation.

Homework
Spellings and times tables will still be 

sent home each week with spelling 
tests being held on a Friday.  

Alongside this your child will have 
various tasks that they can complete 

for bonus Dojo points!

French 
Vetements - Clothes

Year 5 will be learning how to 
identify, write and say clothes for 

different occasions in French.

Religious Education
In R.E, Year 5 will be looking at Islam. In 

particular we will be looking at how 
Muslims can show their commitment to 

God, with a particular focus on prayer, how 
to support others and also fasting. 

PSHE
PSHE this term will be 

focusing on “Relationships.”
This will cover online 

relationships, age 
restrictions, online 

grooming and 
responsibilities. 

.   

Music 
Year 5 will be learning Dancing In The 
Street by Martha And The Vandellas.
The children will listen to, appraise, 

sing and discuss the different elements 
of the music.

Science
Science this term Year 5 

Will be looking at 
properties and changes 
in materials.They will 
learn about the wider 

properties of materials 
and their uses. As well as 
studying about thermal 

insulators, solubility and 
also looking sieving 

mixtures to separate 
materials. 

Physical Education
All Year 5 classes will have 

PE on a Monday . 
Otter and Dragonfly will 

also have PE on 
Wednesday.

Capybara class will only 
have one PE lesson due to 

Forest School. 
Please ensure your 
child is wearing the 
correct PE uniform 

with community
colours being worn.


